
 
November 2019 Volunteers wanted 

 Are you a wet lab biologist?  

 
We’re running a study investigating the way people from different 
computational and biological backgrounds create mental models of 
biological data. 
 
How long?  

Participants are asked to spend 30 minutes to an hour (maximum) 
participating in a semi-structured interview, which will be recorded. 
 
Who?  

We're looking for people who work with genomic and proteomic data, 
from wet lab backgrounds, ideally with little or no computer 
programming experience. 

How do I volunteer? 

Anyone who is interested should contact Yo Yehudi at: 
yochannah.yehudi@postgrad.manchester.ac.uk 

 


